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Application Summary 
The applicant is proposing to rezone the property from RE, Residential Estates 
Dwelling District to A-1, General Agricultural or a PUD, Planned Unit Development 
for the allowance of growing medical marijuana in an existing structure at this site. 
 
Neighbor’s Comments/Concerns/Responses 
A neighbor expressed concern over the use of the site as a commercial business.  The 
applicant’s representative stated the site would not be used as a commercial business 
but the growing of medical marijuana is listed as a “commercial grower” due to state 
titles.  There would not be commercial activity or retail traffic coming to the site.  The 
neighbor acknowledged the comments from the applicant’s representative. 
 
(There was a neighbor that could not get into the Zoom meeting, Mary Poillion.  Mary was 
able to have a conversation with the applicant’s legal representatives Gunner Joyce 
and Sean Rieger via speaker phone after the second pre-development meeting ended.  
Mary expressed concern with the proposal and stated she does not want the grow 
operation next to her property.) 


